

May 7,2024

Heavenly Brickks
Attn: Lyn S. Romano PO Box 721
Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Heavenly,

Thank you for your generous donation. Ito the Marine Corps Association Foundation which we received on Individual. Your contribution plays a vital role in enhancing the professional development and education of our Marines, and we are incredibly thankful for your support.

Recently, MCAF provided the opportunity for Marines from the 3d Radio Battalion, MEF Information Group, III MEF to visit the Demilitarized Zone in the Republic of Korea for a Professional Military Education program.

LtCol Byron J. Owen stated, "This Professional Military Education at the Demilitarized Zone in the Republic of Korea will enhance our Marines' understanding of both the ongoing security concerns of a key partner in the Indo-Pacific Area of Operations and the history of the Korean War. This contribution will make possible the professional development and education of twenty of our Marines. Thank you for providing them with this valuable experience." This experience not only enriched their knowledge about the Korean War but also empowered them to become more effective leaders in their service to our nation.

Once again, thank you for making it possible for our Marines to benefit from this invaluable experience. Your kindness and generosity have a lasting impact on our organization, and we are honored to have you as a supporter.

Semper Fidelis,

Timothy S. Mundy Colonel, USMC (Ret)

Vice President, MCA Foundation

The Marine Corps Association Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. For tax purposes, the MCAF EIN is 80-0340923. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.